UNITED STATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20655-0001

NOV 18 1993

Robert Bishop, Esq.
NUMARC
1776 1 Street, NW
Suite 300
Washington, DC 20006
Dear Bob:
As you requested, enclosed are the responses to Temporary
Instruction 2800/028 concerning the Employee Concerns Program. A

copy of this material will also be placed in the Public Document

Room.

P

James Lieberman, Director
gffice of Enforcement

Enclosures: As Stated
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